
Dear Students, 

We are excited to announce the introduction of a new graduate course titled Advanced Data 

Analytics for the upcoming semester. 

This course will cover a range of topics including: 

• Data Mining Techniques 

• Statistical Analysis 

• Machine Learning Algorithms 

• Big Data Technologies 

The course will be taught by Dr. Jane Smith, an expert in the field with extensive research and 

practical experience. 

Classes will be held on Wednesdays from 6 PM to 9 PM starting January 15, 2024. 

We encourage you to enroll and take advantage of this opportunity to enhance your knowledge 

and skills in our ever-evolving digital world. 

For more information, please contact the graduate studies office or visit our website. 

Best regards, 

The Graduate Studies Committee 


